TOWN OF WESTWOOD





ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

David W. Krumsiek, Chairman John F. Lally Douglas C. Stebbins

Date: August 10, 2015

Ms. Dottie Powers Town Clerk Westwood Town Hall 580 High Street Westwood, MA 02090

Re: Mill Street Parcel #1 Map 19, Lot 023

Original Hearing opened: August 10, 2015

Zoning District C

Dear Ms. Powers:

The Board of Appeals voted to continue the hearing on an Appeal, filed by Luke H. Legere, Esq. on behalf of six Mill Street residents, of a decision made by the Building Commissioner (Zoning Enforcement Officer) dated June 3, 2015 finding that the referenced lot qualifies for a "small lot exemption" and upon which a house may be constructed.

Said hearing shall be continued to September 9,2015

Professional Development located at Westwood High School, 220 National Street.

The time requirements for holding the hearing and filing the decision will be tolled.

Carby Street Municipal Office Building - 50 Carby Street - Westwood, MA 02090 (781)-251-2598 - FAX (781)-461-6837